SARASOTA COUNTY

“Dedicated to Quality Service”

May 30%™, 2000

Mrs. Pat Abrams

Team Leader

Sarasota K9 Search & Rescue
4730 Country Meadows Blvd.
Sarasota, Florida 34235

Pat:

On behalf of the Sarasota County Fire Department, I would like to take this
opportunity to express our sincere appreciation for the outstanding performance
of our K-9 Search & Rescue Team during the Carlton fire. The assistance and
support to our Incident Command System was very much appreciated.

Due to the tremendous amount of team effort operating under the Incident
Command System, trained skills, and the cooperation demonstrated by all
agencies, we were able to finally contain this fire.

Again, please accept our heartfelt thanks for a job well done. It is our pleasure to
be affiliated with professionals of your caliber. :

Sincerely,
Brian Gorski
Fire Chief
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